
School Council Minutes 1.10.19 
Attending 
All children 
Miss Gowland 
Miss White 
  
We thanked the year four for a fantastic harvest festival letter and told them their next task 
will be to write the letter for children in need 
Odd Sock Day and Children in Need 
We explained to the children that Odd Sock day will be on the 12th November and Children 
in Need will be on the 16th although this is still to be confirmed as it could be the 9th it will be 
spotty day and year four children will write the letter to the children. 
Ideas from the children 
The children had written in their books lots of ideas of events they would like to do, Miss 
White explained that we are trying to have events that are free and not cost the parents lots 
of money. 
One idea they had was to celebrate the school’s birthday by having a tea party, would if this 
would be possible? 
  
Next week we are going start decorating the boxes for school council wards 
  
Albie Hankinson (School Council Manager) 
 


